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Student Services
For the last four years, WAWM School 
Psychologists have provided training 
to pediatric residents at Children’s 

Hospital. This year they presented on 
understanding IEPs vs. 504 Plans, the 

Role of the Pediatrician, Family 
Education and Advocacy, and 

Support Systems in Schools. This 
learning helps bridge understanding 

from both stakeholder groups so 
that families and students are best 

supported. 



Referendum Kick-Off Video

Our Referendum 
Kick-Off video 
dropped on June 16. 
Between Instagram 
and Facebook, the 
video has been 
viewed over 12,000 
times, liked over 500 
times, and shared 
nearly 100 times. We 
are excited to 
continue sharing 
updates as work is 
officially underway! 


